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My husband and I are avid outdoorsmen. We moved to the area from Colorado five years ago and
invested in a property here because of the proximity to outdoor recreation, including skiing and
fishing. We have come to love the quiet lifestyle we can live here and have enjoyed starting our
family in this area. That said, we are concerned about the ecological impact of the smelter project.
We believe the EIS should consider the emissions of the additional vehicles that will be on the road
supplying the materials used in the smelter project. We are also concerned about scenic and light
pollution. At what distance will people be able to see the facility? Will the additional light utilized
by the facility significantly affect our view of the night sky? We would appreciate it if the EIS took
these aspects of the smelter project into consideration, along with the obvious impacts on air and
water quality.
 


